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I have just learned that the Democrats plan to increase several taxes and fees 

related to gas taxes, vehicle fees, and just about anything associated with owning or 

operating a vehicle.  The list of proposed fee increases is mind boggling.  HB2025 is 

a bad piece of work, and it should die a painful death.  The democrats seem to have 

no conscience.  How could they look a constituent in the face and say "it's" the best 

way to solve budget issues?  In my opinion, ODOT is the most mismanaged and 

corrupt organization in the State.  There is NEVER enough money to satisfy them.  I 

hope the democratic legislators come to their senses, and push HB3982.  It would 

force ODOT to be accountable for their actions, and keep funding at the same level.  

Accountability is sorely lacking at ODOT, and throwing more money at them only 

justifies their behavior.  This MUST stop!  PLEASE kill HB2025, and go with HB3982.  

Oregon has been my home for 77 years, and is a great place to live.  So please stop 

taxing it's citizens more, just because you think you can.  Thank you. 


